
Invitation – NHS 10-year plan workshop  

Our NHS is facing challenges and needs to change to make sure health and care services are 

fit for the future. To ensure that we deliver the right services to the right people the Government 

needs to learn from your experiences and hear your ideas and your views, so that they can 

shape immediate steps and long-term changes in a new 10 Year Health Plan.  

Over the next couple of months there will be lots of events happening across England. These 

events will include people from all backgrounds and with lots of different experiences. As part 

of those events, we would like to invite you to an on-line workshop to capture your experiences 

and ideas. These will be fed back to NHS England as part of the 10-year plan. This will form 

part of the engagement process with members of the public. The workshop will be held on 

Wednesday 5th February at 1.30pm  via MS Teams and will be facilitated by Sharon Picken, 

Participation and Engagement Services Manager at Kent Community Health Foundation trust 

(KCHFT) and Emma-Sue Willows, Participation Manager KCHFT on behalf of NHS England. 

The workshop is expected to last for about 1 our and 30minutes  

The 10 Year Health Plan will be built around 3 shifts which will be the focus of our workshop. 

In the workshop we will be discussing your views on each of the 3 shifts; 

• Moving care from hospitals into homes, closer to the places people live and their 

community 

• Using digital technology promises faster, higher-quality, more connected care 

• Preventing rather than simply treating sickness will keep people healthier for longer. 

If you would like the opportunity to take part in this workshop, please confirm your attendance 

by emailing  kentchft.engagement@nhs.net  

To ensure that everyone has an opportunity to tells us about their experiences and ideas, we 

will limit the workshop to 15 people, if the number of interested participants exceeds this 

number, we will look at holding an additional workshop. Once we have confirmation of 
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attendance, we will send out an MS teams meeting invitation with instructions of how 

to join the meeting, along with an agenda. If you have any further questions in the 

meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me.   

With many thanks, 

Sharon Picken – Participation and Engagement Services Manager 

Engagement and Volunteers Services  

Email sharon.picken@nhs.net  
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